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Repair of AN/KAN-2 and NPK-1 production plants 

 

Pursuant to the Rules of the Zagreb Stock Exchange, Petrokemija PLC hereby issues the 

following notice: 

For safety reasons, in late February 2021 Petrokemija temporarily discontinued the 

production of ammonium nitrate due to the effects of the earthquake that occurred in 

December 2020.  

 

In line with the developed and adopted technical solution, the first phase of restoring the 

production of ammonium nitrate will take place in late September 2021. This will enable 

the reproduction and marketing of a part of the range of products based on ammonium 

nitrate in the form of granular KAN. 
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